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4th August, 2010 

 

Announcement: Drilling program rescheduled 

Victorian Gold Mines NL 

 

Victorian Gold Mines NL (ASX Code VGM) as per announcement of the 5th July 2010, 
scheduled a small drilling program to be conducted at the Wedderburn site toward the 
end of July. 

The program is in the process of being re-scheduled. Scheduling matters with respect to 
getting key company personnel to be on hand at the site as well as other developments 
as documented in our recent announcement of our intent to acquire interests in North 
Africa have meant a short postponement. 

VGM intends to re-commence the drilling program at Wedderburn at the earliest 
practical opportunity. 

 

Kevin Nichol, Chairman 
Victorian Gold Mines NL 
 


